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Dignity. 

These children deserve better than a trash bag when they are removed from their 

home or transitioned to another home.  

The state should cover this for the situations where children are abruptly removed. 

They didn’t ask for their lives to be turned upside down- the least our tax dollars can 

do is ensure they have proper means to move their belongings.  


